
Dear Clear Vista Families,

As the fall season sets in, we’re thrilled to announce a variety of exciting events happening throughout the
month. Please keep an eye on the school calendar for the latest updates and important dates.

Picture Days are just around the corner:
Monday, October 7th: ECS-A through Grade 5
Tuesday, October 8th: ECS-B and Grades 6-8
If your child needs a retake, these will be held on Friday, November 1st.

Pizza Days are always a hit:
Wednesday, October 9th: ECS-A
Thursday, October 10th: ECS-B & Grades 1-8
Pizza cards are available for purchase through PowerSchool or in in-person at the office—don’t miss out!

Looking ahead, our Student Recognition Assembly and Annual Costume Parade are set for Thursday,
October 31st. Halloween festivities are always a highlight, and we look forward to seeing the students’
creative costumes. 🎃👻

Lastly, please be sure to check your PowerSchool account regularly, as permission forms are added daily.
Our office team is happy to assist with any questions—just give us a call at 780-352-6616 during school
hours.

We look forward to an engaging and festive October with our Clear Vista students and families!
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Motto

"Inspiring Students To Be The Best They Can Be"

Mission

Clear Vista School is a positive and supportive educational community that inspires students to do their best, celebrates achievements and
encourages lifelong learning.

Vision

A collaborative learning community that:
-models high levels of accountability in both students and staff

-builds strong student character through positive connections and experiences
-ensures all students are achieving their maximum potential in an engaging, inspiring environment

-ensures students are well-prepared, productive, engaged citizens

A MESSAGE FROM CV OFFICE:



Classroom Spotlight
The 4L class sorted garbage during our
Matter and Waste unit. Students separated
waste into recyclable items, non recyclable
items, and food. We have been learning
about how waste affects our environment
and how it is our responsibility to help
our environment by recycling and reducing
the amount of waste that we consume. It
was an eye opener to see how much food
we throw out! Students in 4L are making

individual changes to make more
environmentally friendly choices. 



Mark yourcalendars!
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LDAA Golf Tournament
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